NEW BOOKS FROM THE PTA

A huge thank you to FoStA (Friends of St Andrew’s) for your fundraising.
The £2,000 donation enabled us to buy a superb range of books for the
whole school to enjoy and learn from. It was lovely to show the books off to
families at the well attended relatives to lunch on Thursday 28th March!




